
CANADIAN BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

1724 Westmount Blvd., 
Calgary, Alberta, 
December 8th, 1964. 

Mr. K. Geary, 
R.D. 2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania, 
U.S.A. 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you for your letter of November 30th, 1964, regarding reception 

of CBR Calgary in Walnutport, Pennsylvania, U.S.A. We are pleased to 
verify the programming and times you have indicated. 

You may be interested to know that CBR Calgary conuuenced broadcasting 

on October 1st, 1964, with a power of 50,000 watts and a frequency of 

1010 kc. 

Thank you again for writing. Your interest in reception of CBR is 
sincerely appreciated. 

Yours faithfully, 

CANADIAN BROADCASTING CORPORATION.' 

d 
L.C. Bailey, 

Technical Director. 
LCB/rm j 


